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The	 Mid-Atlantic-New	 England	 Council	 for	 Canadian	 Studies	 (MANECCS)	 is	 currently	 accepting	
papers	from	all	academic	disciplines	for	its	2022	conference	to	be	held	at	the	Marriott	Fallsview	in	
Niagara	 Falls,	 Ontario	 between	 October	 20	 and	 22.	 More	 information	 on	 the	 conference	 will	 be	
available	at	www.maneccs.org.	 

This	year’s	keynote	speaker	will	be	dann	Broyld	of	UMass	Lowell,	who	will	speak	on	his	new	book	
Borderland	 Blacks:	 Two	 Cities	 in	 the	 Niagara	 Region	 during	 the	 Final	 Decades	 of	 Slavery	
(https://lsupress.org/books/detail/borderland-blacks/)	 Activities	 will	 also	 include	 a	 winery	 and	
museum	tour.		

The	committee	is	happy	to	review	individual	paper	or	poster	proposals,	panels,	and	roundtables	on	
all	topics	and	from	all	disciplines	in	Canadian	studies.	Given	the	conference’s	location	in	Niagara	Falls,	
the	 organization	 is	 especially	 interested	 in	 putting	 together	 special	 interdisciplinary	 sessions	 on	
borders,	tourism,	and	energy.	

We	 also	 encourage	 special	 issues	 on	 Canada’s	 response	 to	 COVID	 on	 both	 the	 domestic	 and	
international	stage.	

MANECCS	 is	 eager	 to	 continue	 the	 recent	 tradition	of	accepting	undergraduate	researchers	 as	
individual	scholars	or	as	part	of	an	undergraduate	research	plenary	sessions.	We	ask	that	 faculty	
encourage	their	undergraduate	as	well	as	their	graduate	students	to	submit	paper,	posters,	panel,	or	
roundtable	proposals.	

MANECCS	will	continue	to	award	a	few	scholarships	to	students	and	those	just	embarking	on	their	
careers	so	as	to	help	cover	the	cost	of	travel.			

Please	submit	a	250-word	paper	proposal	or	a	500-word	panel	proposal	no	later	than	July	5,	2022	
to	Brian	Payne	(b2payne@bridgew.edu).			


